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Cascade Foothills Soccer Club
Tuesday, February 24, 2009 -- 7:00 PM - Enumclaw Library
ATTENDANCE
	Christy Billingsley – Acting Pres, VP
	ABSENT   Jennifer Osborn – Webmaster

	Kim Skagen – Secretary/Treasurer
	Kari Christensen - Equipment

	ABSENT   Linzy Scott – Registrar
	Heather Ulrich – Scheduling

	ABSENT   Cari VanRuff - Coaches Coordinator
	ABSENT  Paul Adams – Referees, Fields/Lining 

	
	


ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – ROUND TWO  (for election purposes only)
Meeting called to order at 7:05 PM by acting president, Christy Billingsley. 

Motion/Second to approve the January minutes without changes. Motion passed.
PRESIDENT – CHRISTY 
· Club is looking at possibility of going with reversible jerseys (similar to OSC, SSC) for upcoming season.  Green w/White would drive club identity, lower costs, reduce extras year to year and the need to get rid of them.  
· Land o’Frost fundraiser will start in 2010 season (hopefully). Missed the deadline for 2009.

· MRSA notes – big discussion during AGM about US Club soccer.  Will not be coming to the rec level in the near future.  New VP (Rick O.) and Registrar (Dave M.) voted in.

SECRETARY / TREASURER – KIM 
· Checkbook balance OK… ~ $30,000.

· By-Law revisions voted in during JAN meeting were read aloud.

EQUIPMENT – KARI 
· Temporary lock is on shack door. 
· Need to get a group together to move goal frames off school grounds for fertilizing.  Or pay school to have them moved.

SCHEDULING – HEATHER 
· Nothing at this time.
WEBSITE – JENNIFER  (ABSENT)
· No Report
AGM – ByLaw revisions, Elections

· Board nominations accepted and approved for positions as follows:
· PRESIDENT – Christy Billingsley  (no longer acting)

· VICE-PRES – Kari Christensen (appointed to complete CB term)

· SECRETARY – will remain as Kim Skagen

· REGISTRAR – Terra Higginbotham

· COACHES COORDINATOR – Tammy Braun (later resigned and Cheryl Dunning accepted)

· REFEREE COORDINATOR – to be filled

· EQUIPMENT – Amanda Brown

NEW BUSINESS
· Registration is set to open on March 15th unless something causes a delay.
· The newly appointed exec board will be meeting (quickly) to establish a budget for the upcoming year and set fees for the season.

· Kari has paid the fee (reimbursed) and set up the Banner for a June hanging downtown. 

· Need to revisit the Shack phone line again.  Look into costs of a no-contract cell phone vs. a land line.

· Post Cards for the upcoming season… will decide during budget planning.

· Flyers to the schools?  Christy will check with the district and school offices.

· Discussion regarding U12 Select number of teams.  Mark Funkhouser would like there to be two.  Will have to make a decision once the numbers are starting to come in and we can see how many teams will be needed. 

Motion/Second to adjourn at 8:30 p.m. Motion passed.   

Next regular BOD meeting will be March 17, 2009. Location:  Enumclaw Public Library 
Respectfully Submitted,     
Kim Skagen – Secretary/Treasurer
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